Area Fire Marshal’s Name

Address

City, Zip Code

Dear __________________ (Area Fire Marshal’s Name):

As the Fire Marshal in your community, we are asking for your opinion and approval of the following:

Carolina Stalite Company manufactures a lightweight expanded slate aggregate (PermaTill) and specify blending of this product with sand and compost to create a Structural Soil for installation of Turf Fire Lanes associated with site work.

It has become increasingly popular amongst Engineers and Landscape Architects in your area to design and specify “natural” Turf Fire Lanes and specify our Stalite Structural Soil as the base for installation.  Our aggregate will support the weight of fire equipment without breaking down or crushing, plus the proportioned blend with sand and compost creates the aeration and drainage necessary to sustain the turf roots.

With regards to this, please see the enclosed test data and technical information for the Stalite Structural Soil for Turf Fire Lanes.

Our desire is to provide this information for your review, opinion and approval so we, and you, can continue to be prepared and to coordinate with Engineers and Landscape Architects on installation of Turf Fire Lanes in your community.

Please direct your response to Chuck Friedrich, RLA ASLA, Horticultural Division, Carolina Stalite Company, P.O. Box 1037, Salisbury, NC, 28144 or e-mail cfriedrich@stalite.com  I can be reached by telephone at (business office) 877-737-6284.

We thank you for your time to review this information and look forward to your response at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

